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28" February 2008

Dear Ms. Schleifer,

| refer to your letter of 27" February regarding the violent attack on a
group of men at a house in Mandeville.

This is clearly a criminal act and is to be condemned and prosecuted.

The matter is being investigated by the Police with a view to apprehending
the perpetrators and placing them before the Court.

Yours sincerely,

e

Bruce Golding
Prime Minister

Ms. Rebecca Schieifer

Advocate

HIV/AIDS and Human Rights Programme
350 Fifth Avenue, 34" Floor




